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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the Chinese announcement of Hidili Industry International
Development Limited (the ‘‘Company’’) dated 16 September 2013 in relation to the
repurchase and cancellation of US$400 million 8.625% senior notes due 2015 (the ‘‘Notes’’).

The Company would like to clarify that the principal amount of the Notes recently
repurchased at a price lower than their par values in the market should be US$20 million.

Therefore, the sentence of ‘‘其於近日透過市場收購方式以低於面值的價格購入本金值美元
80百萬元之若干票據’’ should be read as ‘‘其於近日透過市場收購方式以低於面值的價格購
入本金值美元20百萬元之若干票據’’.
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